
Support for HB 136 
 
3/19/25  
 
Representative Kopp, 
Alaska State Legislature 
 
   I have lived in your district for decades. Thank you for preparing HB 136 regarding the Alaska 
Railroad. The policy set out there is a fair way for all of us to enjoy the benefits of living in 
Alaska. I firmly believe that the new policy is what the Congressional delegation intended in 
acquiring the Railroad.  
 
Thank you  
 
Joan Stole  
14020 Jarvi Dr. 
Anchorage, Alaska  
 
   


